



Dear Parents / Carers of Year 5 children

The year five children have been invited to attend a morning session workshop on 5th July, at Nether Stowe School. There is no cost to this visit.

The children will walk to the Nether Stowe School and will leave Chadsmead at 9:00 am. The session will end at 11:30 am, therefore, the children will need to bring a snack to school as well as their water bottle. Lunch time arrangements will remain as normal.

Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) will take these with them.

Please complete and return your signed form by **Wednesday 3rd July.** Kind regards

Mrs Cadman & Mrs Chapman Year 5 Class teachers.

Year 5 - Nether Stowe School visit on 5th July at 9:00 am

hild's name:
☐ I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Nether Stowe School visit on 5th July at 9:00 am.
☐ I do not give permission for my child to attend the visit to Nether Stowe School visit on 5th July at 9:00 am.
ame (printed)
ignature

